
 pg. 1 

École Bellewood - Parent Involvement Committee 
MEETING MINUTES - Monday April 15th, 2024 

 
MEETING ATTENDANCE 
Voting Members 



https://www.dcp.edu.gov.on.ca/en/parents
https://drgregwells.com/blog/leverage-the-power-of-nature
https://drgregwells.com/blog/leverage-the-power-of-nature


 pg. 3 

the assessment format, highlight resources to support students, and answer questions from participants. The session 
is approximately 45 minutes, followed by a live Q&A with EQAO staff. 
  
Link: Webinar Registration - Zoom 
Date/Time:  April 19 at 6:00 PM 
  
Details can also be found on the EQAO website:   EQAO Website 
 
 
±ƛŎŜ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ ς Mme. Symchyshyn 
 
We have a lot happening, as always, at Bellewood. A couple highlights from the past two months: 
 

https://eqao.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_iRXhTHlaR5yYNcsZt5DH2g#/registration
https://www.eqao.com/
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Pro Grant: Wellness Fair event ς April 24th, 2024 

¶ Hours for the Wellness fair: 6pm to 8pm 

¶ 5pm for set up  

¶ Gather a list of vendors/partners interested in taking part of the event 

¶ RSVP survey for attendance 

¶ Guest speaker options.  
o 4 speakers 20-30 mins speaking in the library  
o 8-15 vendors set up in the gym 
o 3-5 vendors needs space   - facial session, sound bowl meditation, dutch breathing session etc 
o Gift bag

mailto:keepinghopelocal@hotmail.com
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As Always: 
¶ Parent Involvement Committee meetings are open to any parent/guardian any time.  Please feel welcome to 

join us to learn more about Bellewood activities and bring your fresh opinions.  
¶ If families have any questions regarding Covid Guidelines or school protocols, please contact the main office 

(M. Pallotto or Mme. Symchyshyn) or the Windsor Essex County Health Unit (wechu.org) or the Greater 
Essex County District School Board website https://www.publicboard.ca for reliable and current guidelines. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7: 14 pm 

Next meeting: Monday, May 6th, 2024 at 6:00pm in Library 

PIC Chair Contact Info: bellewoodparents@gmail.com 
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